
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

On behalf of the City Roads and Water Committee Chair 

Councillor Phil Pidgeon, and Division 5 Councillor Jon 

Raven, Logan City Council is proud to announce the 

commencement of road maintenance works at Second 

Avenue. 

WHAT IS HAPPENING? 

Localised road maintenance works will be carried out on a 

section of Second Avenue at Marsden (see map overleaf).  

 

Maintenance activities will include water blasting the existing 

road to reinstate the surface texture.  

 

The works are funded from Council’s 2018/19 Capital 

Roadworks and Drainage Program, which provides a total 

budget of approximately $120 million for roadworks and 

drainage construction.  

 

Council has appointed Fulton Hogan Industries Pty Ltd to 

carry out these works. 

 
WHEN IS IT HAPPENING? 

These maintenance works are scheduled to occur during the 

week commencing 4 February 2019 and are expected to 

take one night to complete, weather and site conditions 

permitting.  

Works will be carried out at night from 7.00pm to 5.00am, 

when the temperature is cooler, to prevent damaging the 

road pavement.  

 

 

 
WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 
Council and its contractor will make every effort to minimise 

disruption during these works. However, some localised 

construction impacts will occur such as: 

 Changed traffic conditions including reduced speed 

limits and traffic lane closures. Site representatives will 

be available during construction working hours to assist 

motorists as required. 

 Temporary traffic congestion during working hours. 

Motorists are advised to plan their journey and allow 

extra travel time (where practical).  

 Variable message signs will be installed to provide 

advanced notification of the works.  

 Existing road functions will be reinstated at the end of 

each shift to accommodate traffic flows. 

 Temporary driveway access restrictions at times. 

Affected residents will be notified in advance to ensure 

works are coordinated appropriately. 

 Increased levels of noise and lighting impacts during the 

night works. Contractors will implement measures to 

reduce these impacts as much as practical. 

 Council’s contractor will provide additional notifications 

to affected residents prior to the commencement of the 

works. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
For more information about these works, please contact the 

project's community engagement team on (07) 3412 4803 or 

email community@loganwia.com.au. 
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